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Services 

ADMINISTRATION 

130 E. Marydc* Avenue, Sulk 3 

Soldotna, Alaslra 99669 

tel 907/260-7300, fx 907/260-7301 

ASPEN DENTAL CENTER 

395 Main Strut Loop 

Kenai, Alaska 99671 

tel 907/283·7759, fx 907/283·4883 

COTTONWOOD HEALTH CENTER 

BEHAVIORAL HEALTH 

230 E. MarydQIe Avenue, Suite 2 

Soldotna, Alosko 99669 

tel 907/260·3691, Ix 907/260-3697 

COTTONWOOD HEALTH CENTER 

MEDICAL 

230 E. Marydale Avenue, Suite 1 

Soldotna, Alaska 99669 

ttl 907/262·3119, f" 907/260-7320 

FORGET·MEwNOT CENTER 

905 Cook Avenue, Suite B 

Kenol, Alaska 99677 

tel 907/283·7294 fx 907/283·1638 

www.pchsak.org 

David Carey, Mayor 
and Assembly Members 

Kenai Peninsula Borough 
J44 N. Binkley Ave. 
Soldotna, Alaska 99669 

Dear Mayor Carey and Assembly tv1embers. 

Concerns have been expressed by our patients that the Borough 
contribution to CARTS may be deleted from the budget. Many patients 
ofmedical, dental, and behavioral programs at Peninsula Community 
Health Services (PCHS) use CARTS to access services. So far in 2009, 
we have spent close to $4,000 purchasing lides for our patients, and we 
look to continued participation of public agency partners to be alJle to 
sustain these costs at a reasonable level. 

At its May 28 meeting, the PCHS Board of Directors directed Iue to 
write this letter in their behalf urging you to support the continued 
participation of the Borough in funding CARTS, recognizing that 
borough funding leverages financial participation on the part ofother 
institutions and the federal government. Our board hopes that in these 
challenging econOlnic times, the people needing health care and who 
have financial barriers to affording travel to access care arc not 
forgotten. 

Stan Steadman 
Executive Director 
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